Council Report - Christopher Kaye, Deputy President (Finance & Services)

Budgeting galore & Sundry

Just a short one from me.

As is traditional at this time of year, most of my time has been taken up with helping the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) with budgeting queries and preparing for our marathon sessions of CSPB coming up! We both worked every hour God has sent lately – including at the weekends - to get everything ready in time – and fingers crossed all will go well!

I will also be representing CAG as Acting Management Group Chairman.

This in addition to the usual operational workload and event budgeting meetings, as clubs plan spring dinners and things to help people survive the difficult Spring Term!

Student Discounts

I am in talks with local businesses to expand Imperial student discounts in the area, with the aim of expanding the current offering currently on https://www.imperialcollegeunion.org/your-union/student-discounts

If you have any ideas, or know any friendly local businesses, please drop me a line!

Summer Ball

We've had our second meeting of the Summer Ball working group, which includes all the Union Staff involved in delivering our showcase event of the year. We're currently looking at our line-ups for the night – stay tuned! Ticket sales are steady in comparison to last year. We anticipate a surge in sales once headlines are released.

Refreshers Fair

I helped with the set-up on the day of the Refreshers Fair that was held in the Great Hall. A mixture of liaising with stall holders and heavy lifting - consequently I hope you notice how much more hench I am than I was at the last Council Meeting!

Well done to all the Clubs, Societies and Projects who took part and successfully exposed themselves to the wider student body and consequently increased their membership.

Student Panels

I have been on two student Appeals and Disciplinary panels for the College.